
Anston Hillcrest News

NEWSPAPER CLUB
LAUNCHES

JANUARY 2024!

Come along on Thursdays!

Dear Parents/Carers,
We are launching a new
venture in January; Newspaper
club. Every Thursday budding
reporters and designers can
come together in the dining
hall from 3:15- 4:15 where we will
work together to plan, create
and publish a school
newspaper (name as yet to be
decided by the children… all
ideas are welcome!). If there
are any parents who would like
to offer any expertise, please
let us know and you are always
welcome. We’d like to be able
to sell our newspapers to
families on the playground too
so please look out for our first
issue!

Making a difference! 1

14th December 2023

If your child would like to come along to Newspaper Club
please fill in and return the below slip to the school office.

Thank you for your continued support!

Mrs Kate Rayner
Editor-in-Chief

___________________

My child______________________________ Class_____________ will be
coming along to newspaper club starting Thursday 11th
January from 3:15pm to 16:15pm
Signed______________________ (parent/carer)


